
Country Springs All-Star  
_____________ Expectations

Student
Expectation

Teacher
Expectation 

Family
Expectation

1. Exit building
2. Walk to field 
3. Line up with your 

homeroom
4. Stand silently

1. Stop instruction and 
grab clipboard

2. Close classroom 
door

3. Walk to your 
number on the field

4. Fill out form and 
hand to Area 
Captain

Depending on the 
situation, and as 
needed, you will be 
contacted by the 
school if your student 
needs to be picked 
up.
  
*Students will only be 
released to guardians 
listed on Emergency 
Card with I.D.

Fire Emergency 



Country Springs All-Star  
_____________ Expectations

Student
Expectation

Teacher
Expectation 

Family
Expectation

1. Look to teacher for 
guidance

2. Stay away from 
windows

3. Do not leave 
classroom

4. Wait quietly

1. Stop instruction and 
turn off lights

2. Ensure door(s) is 
locked

3. Stay away from 
windows silently

4. Send email to all 
office staff ASAP

5. Do not leave 
classroom

6. Check WhatsApp
7. Wait for All-Call to 

resume instruction

Depending on the 
situation, and as 
needed, you will be 
contacted by the 
school if your student 
needs to be picked 
up.
  
*Students will only be 
released to guardians 
listed on Emergency 
Card with I.D.

Lockdown Emergency 



Country Springs All-Star  
_____________ Expectations

Student
Expectation

Teacher
Expectation 

Family
Expectation

1. Drop to floor under 
desk, if possible

2. Cover, at minimum, 
head and neck

3. Hold onto desk
4. After movement 

ends, exit building
5. Walk to field 
6. Line up with your 

homeroom
7. Stand silently

1. Stop instruction and 
drop, cover and 
hold

2. Evacuate with 
clipboard and 
keep door open

3. Walk to your 
number on the field

4. Fill out form and 
hand to Area 
Captain

Depending on the 
situation, and as 
needed, you will be 
contacted by the 
school if your student 
needs to be picked 
up.
  
*Students will only be 
released to guardians 
listed on Emergency 
Card with I.D.

Earthquake Emergency 



Country Springs All-Star  
_____________ Expectations

Student
Expectation

Teacher
Expectation 

Family
Expectation

1. Look to teacher for 
guidance

2. Do not leave 
classroom

1. Stop instruction
2. Ensure door(s) is 

locked
3. Send email to all 

office staff ASAP
4. Do not leave 

classroom
5. Check WhatsApp
6. Resume instruction 

as applicable
7. Wait for All-Call

Depending on the 
situation, and as 
needed, you will be 
contacted by the 
school if your student 
needs to be picked 
up.
  
*Students will only be 
released to guardians 
listed on Emergency 
Card with I.D.

Shelter in Place


